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My name is David , and I live in Clackamas County, Oregon. I’m writing to express 

my strong opposition to House Bill 2025. With the cost of living already straining 

Oregon families, this bill would make it even more difficult to get by. Raising gas 

taxes, registration fees, and payroll taxes will place an unfair burden on working 

families like mine. I urge you to vote no on HB 2025 and instead focus on holding 

ODOT accountable and making better use of the funding it already has. 

 

I am on a modest fixed income which if this Bill passes in whole will present a greater 

hardship than getting by already is.  I can't imagine how this will impact the lower 

middle income people in Oregon.  Hard to fathom politicians seeking to make life 

more difficult financially than it already is. 

 

Thank you    


